
S H E F F I E L D    C I T Y     C O U N C I L 
 

Senior Officer Employment Committee 
 

Meeting held 18 February 2013 and adjourned to 7 March 2013 
 
PRESENT: Councillor Julie Dore (Chair) 

Councillor Harry Harpham 
David Baker (18 February 2013) 
Councillor Colin Ross (7 March 2013) 

  
 Advised by John Mothersole (Chief Executive) and Julie Toner (Director  

of Human Resources) 
 

 
1.  
 

EXCLUSION OF PRESS AND PUBLIC 
 

 RESOLVED: That the public and press be excluded from the meeting before 
discussion takes place on the item of business to be considered on the grounds 
that, if the public and press were present during the transaction of such business, 
there would be a disclosure to them of exempt information as described in 
paragraph 1 of Schedule 12A to the Local Government Act 1972, as amended. 

 
2.  
 

INTERVIEWS FOR THE POSTS OF DIRECTOR OF HOUSING SERVICES AND 
DIRECTOR OF COMMISSIONING 
 

 These are Chief officer posts of Sheffield City Council. The Council has 
undertaken a review of all Chief officer posts, the aim of which has been to create 
a modern sustainable structure which enables the Council to deliver quality 
services at a reduced cost.  The recruitment to these posts has been through an 
initial internal process in an attempt to mitigate redundancies.  

  
 RESOLVED: That Joe Fowler be appointed to the post of Director of 

Commissioning in the Communities Portfolio subject to internal approvals being 
gained. In addition the Committee did not recommend appointment to the post of 
Director of Housing. 

 


